
 

 

MSC Notice 2007-47 

December 18, 2007 

Christmas Office Closure  

Please be advised that the offices of The Manitoba Securities Commission will be closed on: 

                        Monday, December 24, 2007 

                        Tuesday, December 25, 2007 
                        Wednesday, December 26, 2007 
                        Tuesday, January 1, 2008 

If you have any questions on the above holiday schedule, please contact Ainsley Cunningham, 
Education and Information Coordinator at 204-945-4733, E-mail: 
ainsley.cunningham@gov.mb.ca.  
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